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November 11, 2023 

Ellen Phipps 
Executive Director 
Aging Together 
P.O. Box 37 
Culpepper, VA 22701 

Dear Ms. Phipps, 

AARP Virginia is pleased to provide a donation of $1,000.00 to Aging Together. Your 
organization’s work to support family caregivers, combat senior isolation and reduce older 
adult hunger is important to the local community. We hope that you will use this money in 
furtherance of this effort.  

Aging Together agrees that funds provided by AARP may not be used to intervene in any 
political campaign on behalf of or in opposition to any candidate for public office or to carry 
on directly or indirectly any voter registration drive; or to undertake any activity that 
would be outside the scope of AARP’s social welfare mission or in violation of AARP’s tax-
exempt status under Code section 501(c)(4). 

Best wishes, 

Jim Dau 
AARP Virginia State Director 


